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I strongly support the Department of Justice to study the establishment of a state gun 

dealer licensing program and to provide the results of the study to the appropriate 

interim committees of the Legislative Assembly no later than December 31, 2026. 

The tragedies caused by Gun violence are escalating. Steps need to be taken to 

increase the regulation of the gun industry. .  


